From: Jonathan Tisch

To: Town Council & Mayor; Kelly Churney
Subject: The Royal Poinciana Playhouse
Date: Sunday, February 13, 2022 4:15:45 PM

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links o

attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all

requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.

Ladies and Gentlemen...We have been residents of Il Lugano at 300 Seminole Avenue for
the past 9 years, and have truly enjoyed being part of the vibrant Palm Beach community.

As neighbors of, and frequent visitors to The Royal Poinciana Plaza, we have watched its
growth and evolution over the past few years, and have been so impressed with what it has
become. Between the shops and restaurants, The Royal has become an integral part of the

Palm Beach experience.

And now, with the prospect of the Playhouse and adjacent waterfront property finally being
renovated and brought to life, we look forward to yet more reasons to visit.

WS Development have demonstrated their expertise and experience in redeveloping and
managing the project to date. And we certainly expect that the same level of quality and

sense of experience will be utilized in renovating and running the Playhouse.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Lizzie and Jonathan Tisch
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